
9TH  FEBRUARY 2018 

Things that make 
me smile!  
 

The first ever 
Blacklands Ukulele 
Club being such a great 
success! The students really 
enjoyed it and the ukuleles 
sound and look lovely.  

 TERM  3 WEEK 6 

9TH  FEBRUARY 2018 Chocolate! 
This week was the finale of the Year 2 chocolate topic; 
a visit from a real-life chocolatier! Kate from Sussex 
Cookery School came to run a series of experience 
workshops where the children got to learn about milk, 
dark and white chocolate and the difference between 
them.  Then they did a chocolate quiz and flavoured 
and moulded their very own selection of chocolates to 
take home!  Kate was very 
impressed with their 
knowledge of where 
chocolate comes from. 

A huge thanks to FAB for 
part-funding the 3 days 
and to parents for their 
contributions.  

 

Dates for the 

Diary 

 

Mon 19 Feb………Back to School 

Mon 19 Feb...…….Yr 1 Dinosaur Day 

Wed 21 Feb………Crafty Maths 

Thur 1 March……..World Book Day 

Sat 3 March……....FAB Jumble Sale 

Fri 9 Mar…………Yr 2 Mother’s Day                             

  Assembly 

Sat 16 June……….Summer Bonanza 

Call an Ambulance! 

Reception children enjoyed a 
visit from the Ambulance 
Service today where they were 
able to have a look inside the 
ambulance and learn about 
how the crew help people.  

KS2—Assembly 

To mark the end of term, our KS2 
children got to enjoy a lovely recorder 
concert in assembly.  Thanks goes to Mrs 
Rodriguez for organising the event. 

Crafty Maths! 
Parents and carers of Early 
Years  and KS1 children are 
invited to attend a free-of-
charge, practical 6-week 
course where they will make 
an assortment of resources 
and games to play at home 
with their children in order 
to help them develop early 
numeracy skills.  The 
children will get to join their 
parents during the sessions.   

When: Wednesdays, 9am 
to 11am, from 21st 
February to 28th March. 

 

Please let the office know if 
you wish to attend. 

 

Ukulele Club! 
We are very excited to have a brand new set 
of ukuleles in school.  Over the next few 

months all of year 4 will have the opportunity to join a 
lunch time club where they will learn to play them! 
Thank you to Miss Touze for leading this.  

 

 

 

 


